

November 2017

OFFICE CLOSINGS

The Taft Office will be closed on Thursday, November 9th for Professional Development. We will re-open on Friday November 10th at 9:00 a.m.

We will also be closed on Thursday, November 23rd for Thanksgiving. We will reopen Friday, November 24th at 9:00 a.m.

A Service Assistant will be available when the office is closed to help with packages, dry cleaning, and hand trucks.

ELECTION DAY

Election Day is Tuesday, November 7^{th.}
The polling location for the district of The
Taft is located at Hall of Records at
200 Orange Street, New Haven.



IMPORTANT REMINDER

Some tips for staying warm in your apartment as the weather gets colder:
Make sure all windows are fully closed; all baseboard vents are in the open position; move furniture away from baseboards to allow air to circulate; and on very cold days make sure to keep your blinds down & in a closed position.

DONATION DRIVE

'Tis the season to be thankful for everything we have, and to give back to those in our community who are less fortunate.

As of November 1st there will be two boxes in the Grand Lobby for the New Reach Homeless Shelters. Please donate your unopened, non-perishable food items, as well as toiletries, hats, scarves, and mittens. The Giving Tree will have individual cards with items you can donate. All donations will be donated to New Reach Inc. located on 153 Elm Street, New Haven, CT on Friday, December 15th.



GIVING TREE EVENT



We will be hosting a get together in the Grand Lobby on November 2nd from 5:00 to 7:00 p.m. Be sure to stop down for refreshments, and take a card from the Tree!



NOVEMBER IS COFFEE MONTH

"Coffee is a language in itself" – Jackie Chan



PAY YOUR RENT ONLINE





You can now pay your rent through our secure Resident Portal via any Internet connection. You can either login to the Resident Portal through taftapartments.com or feel free to scan this QR code.

THANK YOU

On behalf of our community, we would like to thank EST, EST, EST, Pizza at The Brick Oven, and Alpha Delta for your participation during National Pizza Month. The winner by popular demand of our Annual Pizza War festivities was EST, EST, EST, Congratulations!



RATE YOUR MAINTENANCE



If the Maintenance Team has recently completed work in your apartment home, do not forget to fill out your "Rate Your Maintenance" card. If you return them back to the office you will be entered to win a \$25 Stop & Shop gift certificate.



The October's winner of the Rate Your Maintenance contest is Chris Haugh! Omar Escobar from The Taft Maintenance Team provided him with the service.

RESIDENT REFERRALS

Love living at The Taft? Tell a friend! The Taft has a resident referral program. If you know someone looking for a great place to live, why not recommend right here in the same community you live in? If they come in & rent with us, you will be rewarded! They must use your name in their first contact with the office.

NOVEMBER EVENTS IN NEW HAVEN

November 3rd

Wine On 9
Ninth Square Historic District
5:45 p.m. – 9:00 p.m.

November 11th

TINDER LIVE! Lane Moore John Lyman Center for the Performing Arts, Engleman Hall, 501 Crescent St, New Haven 8:00 p.m.-10:00 p.m.

November 3rd – 5th

New Haven
Restaurant Week
Please visit
http://infonewhave
n.com/NHRW
for participating
restaurants.

November 16th

Denali Night Out Trailblazer 296 Elm Street, New Haven 6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.

November $8^{th} - 12^{th}$

The Sound of Music The Shubert Theater 247 College Street, New Haven 7:00 p.m.

November 16th - 19th

The 25th annual HOLIDAY BAZAAR at Trinity on the Green, 230 Temple Street, New Haven. 12:00 p.m.